
St Kevins Boys are Gone to the Dogs!!! 
St Kevins Boys headed off to Shelbourne Park to enjoy a night out as a thank you for all the hard work 

and commitment from managers, coaches, ticket sellers, clubhouse staff and any others that volunteer 

their time and energy to make the Club great. 

A bus picked up the throng from St Aidans and we were treated to the Elliot Morgan show for the entire 

journey as he questioned Eoin Wearen’s dress sense wondering why he came dressed as the Shane 

Lynch Tribute Act! 

   
Foxy, sporting his new tea towel, dished out raffle tickets to everyone on the bus which we thought 

might be to see who got to sit at Elliot’s table. 

   
There were winners and losers on the night with various experts offering advice to anyone who would 

listen.  Willie was planning on talking to the jockeys until we reminded him that we were at the dogs, 

Caffo was late arriving – apparently he had been in the kennels before arriving giving last minute advice 

to the dogs, Thomas decided to abandon his previously unsuccessful attempts at picking a winner and 

preferred his new method of closing his eyes and pointing at a number – sadly that didn’t work for us 

either, I tried to put money on the hare as he always crossed the line first but wasn’t allowed, somehow 

Peter Spencer managed to be among us while also appearing on the TV playing for Croatia. 

   
 

   
Anyway it was a great night that everyone thoroughly enjoyed.  I was sensible and went home straight 

afterwards but I’m not sure everyone else followed my example!! 


